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THE MI1SSISSIPPI BAR

Post Office Box 2168

Jackson, Mississippi 39225-2168
Telephone: (601) 948-0568

Fax: (601) 608-7869

E-mail: ogc@msbar.org
Website: www.msbar.org

April 11,2023

SENT VIA U.S MAIL
Robert B. Sullivant, Jr.
1002 Crawford Cir.
Oxford, MS 38655

Re: Docket Number: 22-303-4

Office of General Counsel
Adam B. Kilgore
General Counsel

Melissa Selman Scott
Deputy General Counsel
Kathryn A. Littrell
Litigation Counsel

Please be advised that your bar complaint filed against T Swayze Alford has been processed by

our office and assigned the above-referenced Docket Number.

T Swayze Alford has been given the due date of 5/11/2023 to provide a response to your

complaint.

A copy of the initial letter, sent to the attorney, is enclosed for your records.

Sincerely,

/s/ Adam B. Kilgore
General Counsel
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THE MISSISSIPPI BAR

Post Office Box 2168 Office of General Counsel
Jackson, Mississippi 39225-2168 Adam B. Kilgore
Telephone: (601) 948-0568 General Counsel
Fax: (601) 608-7869 Melissa Selman Scott
E-mail: ogc@msbar.org Deputy General Counsel

Website: www.msbar.org Kathryn A. Littrell
Litigation Counsel

April 11,2023

SENT VIA U.S MAIL
T Swayze Alford

P O Box 1820

Oxford, MS 38655-1820

Re: Docket Number: 22-303-4

Our office received a Bar complaint filed by Robert B. Sullivant, Jr.. Because it appears to state a
possible violation of one or more of the Mississippi Rules of Professional Conduct ("MRPC"),
the Bar requires that you respond pursuant to Rule 8.1 (b), MRPC. Your response must include a
certificate that you sent a copy of the response to the complainant.

Please submit a written response to the Bar complaint to our office by 5/11/2023 by regular mail
or email as a single pdf file. Because we electronically scan paper documents, do not bind or
staple any parts of the response if you mail it.

If you need additional time to respond, send our office a timely, written request for extension of
time at the address above. If we have not received your response by 5/11/2023, the Committee
may consider your failure to respond as a violation of Rule 8.1 (b), MRPC, in addition to any
substantive allegations in the complaint. Your response is the initial and integral part of the
investigatory process by which the Committee on Professional Responsibility determines
whether there is clear and convincing evidence of a violation of the MRPC. If you fail to file a
response, the Committee will only have the benefit of the complainant's version of the
allegations included in the complaint. Therefore, your response is critical to a timely and
accurate review of the matter.

Sincerely,

/s/ Adam B. Kilgore
General Counsel
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cc: Complainant



